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CITY OF GREAT FALLS, MONTANA  

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE:  November 18, 2024 

CONTACT: Lonnie Hill, Deputy Director of Planning and Community Development 
(406)455-8430

 2025 COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT LICENSE REAPPLICATION CHANGES 

Great Falls, Montana – Please be informed that the City of Great Falls has updated its business 
license process to reflect code changes by the State of Montana. Effective January 1, 2025, all 
current development or trades license holders in the City of Great Falls must reapply using the 
new application forms. This can be done in person at the Planning and Community Development 
office at #2 Park Drive South, Suite #112 in the Civic Center, or online at 
https://greatfallsmt.net/planning/licensing. Current license holders have been sent a letter from 
the City giving notice of these changes. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office at (406)455-8430. Our 
office hours are Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM. 
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